BETWEEN THE BARS Grandville Michigan DECEMBER 20, 2017

My Dear Brothers and sisters;

Your web/pages for prisoners is a gift of FREEDOM OF SPEECH and I am very grateful for your help..GOD BLESS YOU!

This leaf is from a prison tree and it carriers my personal gratitude and prayers to my family and friends. This entire process gives the LIEF her freedom.

It is very sad for me to see deforestation in the world, just as much as the trees at the prison been cut down. But for now I have the LIEFS for my personal CRISTMAS MESSAGE Of PEACE AND LOVE to give thanks to all the people who somehow have helped me over the years, "btween The Bars", "Through Barbed Wire" and those individuals who are working on prison reform; doing public poetry, reading during the entire year, "Prison Voice" is another newspaper who help us with our freedom of specch.

May peace and happiness be the speacial gifts that stay in your heart all year long.

MERRY CHRISTMAS

I really don't know if we will have any three by next year those tree have been here for more than a century when Doctor Thompson created one of the few mental hospital for the State of Masachusetts, which is a HISTORIC Protected Area.

Those individuals who have done the chopping down the trees don't know him that NATURE IS OUR BEST TEACHER, the passage of time, like the changes of seasons, is endless and for ever.

GOD DID NOT PROMISE SUNNY DAYS
EVERY DAYS; JUST A RAINBOW AT THE END OF
A STORM - MOST OF ALL, HE PROMISES
UNCONDITIONAL LOVE.

To finalizing my article, I also want to thank another group of people who are working with homeless & prisoners, "THE LOS ANGELES CATHOLIC WORKERS".

Yours truly,

Luis D. Perez W33937

NCCI-GARDNER P.O. Box 466

Gardner, Mass. 0144